
PERMISSION TO ACCEPT THE E911 STATE GRANT FOR GIS MANAGEMENT 
 

The State of Florida E911 Board has approved a grant award in the amount of $19,800.00 for 

E911 revenue funds to improve the E911 system serving our county.  Vesta Solutions Inc. will 
provide the installation of SpatialStation 911 Datamaster (GIS mapping) software to support the 

transition to Next Generation 911 (NG911) technology for emergency call routing.  The software 
enables the enhancement to the current E911 Operating System for future technology.  Providing 
the necessary tools to ensure efficient emergency services for the safety and protection of Martin 

County citizens.  Without this software, operational technology will be insufficient for the 
deployment of NG911 call routing.  Grant funds will be provided on a cost reimbursement basis.  

Duration of the grant award is March 20, 2019 through March 20, 2020 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
Move that the Board accept the E911 State Grant award.  

Move that the Board approve the Budget Resolution. 

 


